LAND USE COMMISSION

November 25, 1969

Mrs. Wattie Mae Hedemann
P. O. Box 766
Kailua, Kona, Hawaii 96740

Dear Mrs. Hedemann:

At its meeting of November 20, 1969, the Land Use
Commission reviewed your petition to amend the land use
district boundaries at Kailua, Kona, Hawaii,

The Commission approved approximately a 3-acre portion
of Tax Map Key 7-5-04: 19 and 29 located makai of the
proposed highway alignment as shown on the attached map
from an Agricultural to an Urban designation.

Very truly yours,

RAMON DURAN
Executive Officer

Enclosure

ec: Dept. of Taxation
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